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I fully support the Farm Bureaus plan to allow them to follow the Voluntary Stewardship program
(VSP). It is difficult enough to raise a few cattle, sheep, goats, poultry for resale and extra income
without having to deal with burdensome regulation. Please scale back or cease proceeding with the
proposed CAFO regulations.


